
 

Holy Trinity Church, Hartshill, Updated Branch Programme 2024 

Mothers’ Union is a Christian Mission organisation working with people of all faiths and 

none. We are firmly rooted in a voluntary ethos centred on mutual respect and 

collaboration. Our vision is of a world where God’s love is shown through loving, 

respectful and flourishing relationships. 
 

 

All branch meetings are held in the library at 2pm unless otherwise stated. Visitors are 

always welcome. Refreshments are provided and a charge of £2 is levied towards expenses. 

I have also added Deanery and Diocesan events. 

  Prayers Refreshments 

September 

18th 

Poppy and leaf garland making activity for 

Remembrance Day.  Activity to be led by Sheila. 

Heather Wendy 

October 3rd Members Business Meeting 6.30 – 9pm on Zoom - - 

October 12th  Members Day Celebratory Lunch 12.30 – 3.30 at 

St Peter’s Wellesbourne 

- - 

October 16th Poppy garland and making up toiletry bags for 

George Eliot. General MU update from Sue 

Sue Heather 

October 24th Nuneaton Deanery Service at Holy Trinity, 

Attleborough at 2pm 

- - 

November 

20th 

John Elton will be talking to us on Mercy Ships , a 

charity surgical hospital to the poor based  in West 

Africa 

Sheila Sue 

December 2nd Diocesan Advent Service  - - 

December 18th Christmas party - Sally 

January 15th 

2025 

Mandy Williams from Exhall Mothers’ Union will 

be talking to us about her Pilgrims Walk 

Sally Rachel 

Feb 1st Candlemas service   

Feb 8th Marriage Preparation Course at St Nicolas, 

Nuneaton.  Stacy has asked for donations of soup 

  



and cakes and help with serving lunch from the 

Nuneaton Deanery MU. 

February 19th TBA Heather Sheila 

March 19th AGM Sue Lynda 
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